

FACES NEWSLETTER

Welcome to this week's FACES newsletter.

SPONSORED PANCAKE FLIP - TUESDAY 05/03/18

The children had a fantastic time flipping pancakes on Tuesday and we're pleased to announce that the scores have been totaled for each house and our 2019 winners are Roho!

The total number of flips per house was:

Roho - 1613 Fanikio - 1536 Ukweli - 1527 Heshima - 1365

Well done to all of the children who had a wonderful time and displayed fantastic pancake flipping skills!

Thank you to all of you who have already returned your sponsorship forms. If you have not already done so, please return your form and payment to the FACES postbox by Friday 15^{th} March. Thank you for your support!

NEXT FACES MEETING - TBC

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk. Or come and find one of us in the playground - we'd love to hear from you!

Have a great weekend.

THE FACES TEAM